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Everyone is a gift and everyone is gifted 
Wednesday 16th September 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 
What a brilliant term we are having already! Despite the autumn sniffles, it’s awesome 
seeing everyone in school and enjoying learning together. Thank you for following the 
guidance so brilliantly – if your child has a continuous cough, high temperature or loss of 
taste/smell, please keep them at home. Public Health advice is to isolate for 10 days and 
arrange a Covid-19 test.  
 
If your child has a runny nose, sore throat or other symptom of a common cold, this is not a 
suspected case of Covid-19; please bring your child to school if they are well, but of course 
keep them home if they are poorly – but you won’t need to isolate or test with these cold 
symptoms.  
 
 

Celebration Certificates: Week 2 
Today we celebrated the wonderful efforts and achievements of: 

Buttercups: Alex and Heidi  Poppy: Henry and Teddy 
Willow: Oscar and Tom   Oakwood: Laila  

Well done, super stars! 

 
Uniform sale – Friday 18th September 
Clare Adley is kindly running a second hand uniform sale in 
the large playground this Friday 18th September after school. 
Tables will be spread out, please use the hand sanitiser 
provided and maintain 2m social distance – otherwise we 
hope you enjoy picking up some bargain spare uniform! 
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Would your child love to learn piano or 
keyboard? 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Pupils of Twineham School 
My name is Laura, a local piano tutor (based in Hove), and 
I’m delighted to offer in-school piano and keyboard lessons 
for pupils in Years 2–6. Lessons can be taught on a paired or 
individual basis, once a week during term time. 
 
I use a wide variety of resources to help each pupil achieve their potential, whilst at the 
same time making lessons fun. I can also help prepare pupils for keyboard/piano exams 
(using an accredited syllabus), prepare them to perform in school assemblies and show how 
to remain focused when working towards musical goals (a very useful skill). 
 
If you feel this would be something your child would enjoy, please get in touch with myself 
or Mr Reece to register interest. Lessons will begin after October half term but I will be 
accepting any interested pupils up to Monday 19th October. Lessons cost £8 per pupil in 
pairs and £14 for individuals, will be 20 minutes long and paid termly in advance. I’m happy 
to answer any further questions you may have. 
I look forward to hearing from you very soon! 
 
Kind regards, Laura Haywood BA(Hons) Music 

EMAIL: pianowithlaura@outlook.com 
 

Curriculum Overviews 
Please see attached overviews for the learning in each class this term. These are also 
available on the school website. 
 
New Clubs for KS2: Drama (Mondays) and Science (Thursdays) 
We had to cancel a number of after school clubs due to insufficient numbers. However, we 
have enough interest in KS2 Drama so Billie can start Drama Club on Mondays from next 
week. This club will be made available on ParentPay tomorrow. 
 
We enjoyed an exciting visit from Gooey Stuey at Fizz Pop Science, who ran a great science 
club for us last year. Stuart can run his brilliant 5-week club for Key Stage 2 on Thursdays 
from next week. Please see information below – this will go live on ParentPay tomorrow. 
Places will be limited and full risk assessments have been agreed to ensure safety regarding 
Covid-19 prevention. We also hope to offer this to Key Stage 1 in the near future.    
 

Fizz Pop Science: 
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Chartwells special menu 
Please see the special Chartwells menu below for a delicious lunch on Thursday 1st October. 
If your child is in Year 3 or above, please place orders at www.mealselector.co.uk by Sunday 
20th September. Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 do not need to book in advance. 

http://www.mealselector.co.uk/
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Kind regards, 

 
Scott Reece,  
Headteacher 


